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TO: DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORTING (MARTIN) 

FROM : DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES (COX) 

RE: DOCKET NO. 671-TL - Request for review of proposed 
numbering plan relief for the 407 area code. 

Attached is a LETTER RECEIVED FROM A CONSUMER, CARL H .  SCHAFER 
(dated 6 /11 /98) ,  to be filed in the above-referenced docket. 
(Number of pages in letter - 1) 

Also please add Mr. Schafer to CMS as an interested person. 
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June 11,1998 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 322399 

Attn.: William P. Cox 

Dear Mr. Cox: 

I read the article in the Orlando Sentinel, Wednesday, June 10, 1998, proposing changes in 
the phone area code system. I would like for you to consider the following as one of your 
possible solutions mentioned in the article. 

Please use a different area code for your beepers, fax, and pagers; ultimately, businesses, if 
necessary, for additional area codes. Businesses should have a separate area code; it's a 
separate activity. This will make more numbers available and easily identifiable as what 
kind of phone number you are using. I have had several clients give their fax number when 
I have needed their businesshome number. When this happens, I have to depend on them 
to be registered in the phone directory. If you need to cancel an appointment, reschedule 
appointments or service that they expect, and they are not listed, this can be a very big 
problem. I feel if our phone system uses the separate area code for businesses and business 
machines, it may have alerted me and eliminated the problem. 

This proposal would result in many other opportunities to use separate area codes for 
business and business machines that would assist everyone in their use of the phone 
system. 

Very truly yours, 

4770 Key Drive East 
T i t u d e ,  Florida 32780 ?. 


